
 
 
 

 

 

  OKJ/COMSEC/02  

          October 2, 2024 

 

Subject: Notification of Registration of Increased Paid-up Capital  

Pluk Phak Praw Rak Mae Public Company Limited (“The Company”) has successfully 
registered an increase in paid-up capital amounting to 79,500,000.00 Baht, divided into 
159,000,000 ordinary shares with the Ministry of Commerce on September 30, 2024. In this 
regard, the Company's registered paid-up capital has changed from 225,000,000.00 Baht to 
304,500,000.00 Baht and the Company’s ordinary shares has changed from 450,000,000 shares 
to 609,000,000 shares with a par value of 0.50 Baht per share. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 Sincerely, 
 Pluk Phak Praw Rak Mae Public Company Limited 
 
 - Mr. Chalakon  Eakchaipatanakul and Mr. Jirayuth  Puwapoonpol - 
 
 (Mr. Chalakon  Eakchaipatanakul and Mr. Jirayuth  Puwapoonpol) 
 Authorized Signatory 
  


